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Ms. Bolles FCCLA group had a busy 
March. There was a meeting held the 
26th to discuss all the projects that 

they are doing in the near future. They 
hosted the OK Blood Institute 

Bloodmobile March 27. There were a 
steady stream of volunteers. Thank you 

to everyone that donated. The group 
formed a group based on the popular 

“Trash Heroes” to pick up trash.  They 
have invited other groups to 

participate.  Their first town trash pick 
was the 26th. They also had a movie 

night April 1st at B&B Theaters.  FCCLA 
rented a whole auditorium for 

themselves.  They saw the movie        
“PS I Love You”. 

HS Cheer Tryouts were 
held March 24th. The  

following girls are your 
2021/22 CHS 
Cheerleaders:

Seniors:  Gaby Medina, 
Lauren Shackelford; 

Junior: Hanna Stovall; 
Sophomores:  Shannon 

Barnstead, Macy Hailey, 
Hannah Longoria, Lexi 
Martin, Jackie Medina, 
Kelsey Rhinehart, Malia 

Valdez; Freshmen:  Mallory 
Hailey, Emily Hodges 
Sophomore Mascot:  

Kayleigh Hart

Spanish Club held their annual movie night 
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Sophomore Kevin Schulz &  
Senior Austin Hart both qualified 

for the State Powerlifting Meet that 
was held in El Reno on March 13th  

They qualified at the  Regional 
Powerlifting Meet in Miami March 

5th.

CHS Soccer boys and girls both took 2nd place in the Locust Grove Tournament March 25-27.


